LIGHTHOUSE CHILDREN'S HOME



A Place of Second Chances

Continuing On

7771 Mahan Dr, Tallahassee, FL 32309 www.lighthousechildrenshome.com 850-877-3778

Mike Reason, President

August 6, 2025

Calvary Baptist Church PO Box 366 Chattahoochee, FL 32324

Dear Friends,

We hope that this letter finds you well. The year is flying by, and there is always so much to be done, but God is faithful, and we are thankful for each new day.

Here at the Lighthouse, a new school year is starting, and we are busy helping the young ladies in our care get back into the swing of things. Back-to-school is always an exciting time, but it also comes with its own set of challenges.

Many of the girls who come to the Lighthouse have been dealing with life circumstances that made keeping up with school very hard. These girls need extra help to overcome learning gaps, missing credits, and difficult subjects, so they can stay on track to graduate high school.

With God's help, we have been privileged to see their stories change for the better, year after year, for over 47 years of ministry.

As always, we want to thank you, our friends and supporters, for joining us in this effort. The Lighthouse operates entirely by faith, funded only by the generosity of people like you, who have a heart for helping children. Words can't express how grateful we are for your support.

In closing, please continue to keep us in your prayers and know that we are praying for you too. Your kindness and generosity mean so much to us, and we ask the Lord to greatly bless you for all that you do.

Continuing On,

Bro. Mike Reason, President

Amount \$ 212.24

A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE. Registration #CH60833